
Mayfair Update 
 

Hello families!  

 

It’s just over 2 weeks to our huge fundraising event and we’re all 

super excited to spend the day having fun! 

 

POP UP TENTS! 

 

We’re looking for lots of pop up tents so if any of our parents will 

allow us to borrow them for a couple of days please contact Lee at 

lee@frosts.ca 

 

CAKE WALK! 

 

There’s going to be a fantastic never-ending, cakewalk in the library with musical 

pads that allow our kids to win a cake! Some of the bakers in the local community 

are generously donating cakes but we’re also looking for lots of parents that can 

make something at home and bring it to the library on the morning of Mayfair at 

8am. We know there are some amazing parents that can bake so please come and 

show off your talents! If you are willing to bake or even buy a cake, please contact 

Liz at egreen99@gmail.com 

 

FLEA MARKET! 

 

The final drop off dates for toys, books, clothing (adult and children’s) small 

household items and jewelry is Thursday 26th and Friday 27th in the Gym. We are 

still desperately in need of volunteers to help sell those items at our wonderful flea 

market on the day of Mayfair, Saturday 28th 9-4pm. If you can help us, please contact 

Denise at quentinanddenise@yahoo.ca 

 

RAFFLE TICKETS! 

 

Your children are doing an amazing job at selling raffle tickets! Don’t forget 

the class that sells the most tickets wins a PIZZA PARTY and the student 

that sells the most tickets gets a brand new IWATCH!!! The deadline for 

returning the tickets and money is Thursday May 26th. Please remember to 

return all unsold tickets, as we will need them to sell on the day. 

 

BRAND NEW CAR! 

 

We’ve just been informed by the car dealership that 

the brand new Chevy Spark is NOT electric.  

Although it would have been neat to have – we still 

have a new car to raffle along with LOADS of great 

prizes!  

 

Many thanks! 

PAC 


